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500th Young Person Screened by the Jamie Loncaster Memorial Fund….! 
 

During the recent two-day weekend screening event held at South Hunsley School, the Loncaster 

family were pleased to see their 500th young person screened in Jamie’s memory. 

 

Local teenager Luke Wilson, a former pupil of Hull Collegiate School, was pleased to be able to join 

the family for a photograph to mark this milestone moment.  

 

Luke’s ECG was performed by Irish Rosario from Cardiac Risk in the Young and subsequently 

reviewed by the CRY Cardiologist and Research Fellow in attendance. 

 

 

 
 

Photo: Irish Rosario (CRY); Luke Wilson; Jenny & Graham Loncaster; Peter Lewis (CRY Screening Coordinator) 

 

 

The next scheduled screening event by Jamie’s Fund is to be held in May 2018 and is open to 

anyone aged 14-35. It will be held at South Hunsley School and Sixth Form College in Melton. 
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